
Federal Communications Commission 

 Washington, D.C. 20554  

 

February 8, 2022   

 

Sent via Certified Mail and Electronic Mail 
 

West Virginia Educational Broadcasting Authority 

Carl Antolini 

600 Capitol Street 

CHARLESTON, WV 25301 
bantolini@wvpublic.org  

 

 

Re: Requests for Tolling Waiver 

 W23DR-D, Romney, WV 

 W30CO-D, Wheeling, WV 
Fac ID Nos. 167358 and 167354 

LMS File Nos. 0000180609 and 

0000180610 

 

Dear Licensee, 
 

This concerns the above-referenced requests for waiver of the Commission’s tolling provisions 

and tolling of the Stations’ construction permit expiration date (Requests).  We are unable to process the 

Requests without additional information.  Therefore, please provide the following information for each 

station: 
 

1. A detailed accounting of all steps taken to complete construction since the grant of the 

construction permit including dates for each action and supporting documentation.  

 

2. A detailed accounting of any and all circumstances outside of your control that prevented 

construction since the grant of the construction permit including dates of each circumstance 
and supporting documentation.  Please describe how such circumstance(s) directly impacted 

construction. 

 

3. A detailed accounting of what construction remains and a timeline plan of how and when you 

expect to complete construction and begin operations. 

Please file the above-outlined information in the form of an amendment to each of the Requests.  

Failure to submit this information within 30 days of the date of this letter will result in the dismissal of the 

Requests.1  As an alternative to amending the Request with the requested information, the Permittee may 
request withdrawal of the Request and submit its construction permit for cancellation. 

 
1 47 CFR § 73.3568(a) (dismissal for failure to prosecute). 
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2 

 

For questions or additional information on this matter, please contact Shaun Maher, Video 

Division, Media Bureau at 202-418-2324 or Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Barbara A. Kreisman 
Chief, Video Division Media Bureau 

 

cc (via electronic mail):  Tom Davidson, Esq. 
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